
MINUTES OF THE RECREATION AND PARKS ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
HELD AT THE WANTAGE TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING

ON MARCH 30, 2020

CALL TO ORDER
2020 Board President, Christy Tuper, called the meeting to order.

OPEN PUBLIC MEETING ACT COMPLIANCE
Christy Tuper stated, “This meeting is being held in compliance with the provisions of the 
Open Public Meetings Act, Public laws of 1975 Chapter 231.  It has been properly 
advertised and certified.”

ROLL CALL
Present:  Kathy Gorman, Gary Margiotta, Christy Tuper, Susan Weiss
Absent:  Warren Wisse, Darryl Wuhrl

NEW BUSINESS
Christy Tuper states that since our current recreation events scheduled needed to be 
cancelled due to COVID-19 and quarantines, she thought it would be a good idea to discuss 
with each other trying to put together a program for our residents that they could do at 
home.  She opened the discussion up to all recreation members for ideas.  The recreation 
committee discussed what avenues could be used to reach as many residents as possible 
with the challenge.  It was suggested to reach out to local sports teams to submit videos of 
drills/activities that could be posted on our township website and social media pages. 

It is agreed that a synopsis of the program would be created and posted as soon as possible. 
All are in agreement that it is a good idea, and we should move forward with the program.
AYES:  Gorman, Margiotta, Tuper, Weiss, Wisse   NAYS:  none   ABSENT:  Wuhrl

OLD BUSINESS
None

COMMITTEE MEMBER REPORTS
None

OPEN PUBLIC SESSION
No public discussion.

ADJOURNMENT
A motion was made by Susan Weiss to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Kathy Gorman
Ayes:  Gorman, Margiotta, Tuper, Weiss, Wisse.  Nays:  None.  Absent:  Wuhrl

Respectfully submitted,
Nicole Dunn, Board Secretary


